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I am an international student. I have been 
studying computing at De Montfort University 
for last five last years. In our daily life we often 
hear this famous phrase “Change is good” 
or some of you may probably mention this 
hundred times a day. Of course it is good 
and welcomed, as little change can save 
somebody’s academic career. But to make 
this happen we need a leader who would 
listen student affairs and represent thousands 
of student’s opinions. I believe I have this 
capability. 

As Students’ Union President and with the 
feedback of students I aim to: 

• Increase stay limit at Gateway house. Closing 
time would be 1 am.  Alternatively there will 
be one dedicated area in the library for all 
computing student with necessary resources 
(Software’s etc.)

• Increase the careers and advisory support 

• Have example work provided to students to 
use as a point of reference in all coursework.
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